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A potential quorum of the University of New Mexico Board of Regents may 

occur on Tuesday, January 30, 2024, as four or more regents may participate in a 

virtual meeting regarding legislative updates. The session will not be an official 

meeting of the Board of Regents, there will be no agenda, and no votes or official 

actions will be taken by the Regents. 

 

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 505-277-7639 for additional 

information. 
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